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April 1%, 1993

j -/ Hon. Pigelow Weal
QMTW, North Dakota

Dear Bigelow:

This will acknowledge and thank you for your
letter which has arrived concerning the situation exe
isting in the Carrison reservoir area,

I have conferred with Congressman Purdick, and
respectfully suggest that his advice be followed. In
the meantime ¥ have had the entire bunch of lawyers work-
ing for the Judiciary Committee make that project number
1, and they have arrived at the same conclusion that Mr.
Burdick did., We may not win but it seems %o be our very
best approach and is worth while pursuing to the end.

With just every good wish and kindest regards,
I an
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